

Mathematics Education Psychology Center 251 Nunn Drive Highland Heights, Kentucky 41099 (859) 572-1957 | Fax (859) 572-6096 nku.edu/education

28 February 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter certifies that the following NKU student, Sierra Ison, is enrolled for the spring 2022 term in EDU 104: *Orientation to the Education Profession and Program*, for which she/he is required to submit three classroom observations and reflections. The purpose of the assignment is to allow students to peek into classrooms and schools from "the other side of the desk" in order to gauge their "fit" for teaching at various levels and in different settings.

As the instructor of this course, I would greatly appreciate your consideration in permitting this student to conduct ONE of these required observations at your school.

Thank you very much for your cooperation. If you should have any further questions about the requirements, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Sara Runge, Ed.D.

Associate Professor of Literacy

Sara Runge

Director, Center for Educator Excellence

Northern Kentucky University

MEP 268

859-572-6126

rungesa@nku.edu

Northern Kentucky University is an affirmative action/equal opportunity institution.